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The ICVIDC Letter properly identifies that Funds are subject to an ever-increasing body offederal and state 
laws and regulations, including the Investment Company Act of 1940, which aim to protect investors, 
maintain fair and efficient markets, and facilitate capital formation. Funds are required to maintain thorough 
disclosure and are subject to ongoing reporting requirements, as well as regulatory inspections and 
examinations. Federated Hermes has concerns that the Proposal would create conflicts with a Fund's 
existing requirements as promulgated by its regulators. 

The Proposal is unwarranted, both for public companies and especially with respect to Funds, and would 
lead to unintended ramifications, including unwarranted increased costs for shareholders. 

* * * 

Federated Hermes appreciates the opportunity to comment on the Proposal. Please let us know if you 

have any questions or comments on this submission. 

Sincerely, 

George F. Magera 
General Counsel 

cc: Barbara Vanich, Chief Auditor, PCAOB 
Jessica Watts, Senior Associate Chief Auditor, PCAOB 
Lisa Calandriello, Associate Chief Auditor, PCAOB 
Kevin Lombardi, Assistant Counsel, PCAOB 


